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Senator Brown asked:  
 
Senator BOB BROWN—Did you make inquiries about the validity of this address 
for Willmac Enterprises at North Rocks, New South Wales? 
Mr Bodel—I am trying to find one of the letters but I am pretty sure we sent a letter 
to that address and we got a response from Stephen Hales. I cannot confirm that at the 
moment—I am trying to dig one out. 
Mr Campbell—We could take that on notice for you. 
Senator BOB BROWN—Could you furnish that response to the committee? 
Mr Campbell—We will take that on notice. 
 
 
Answer:  
 
The AEC has not sent correspondence to Baden Powell Place, North Rocks as part of 
the Willmac Enterprises inquiry. 
 
The response from Stephen Hales referred to in the transcript is attached. 
 
 
 




